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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Thursday, April 10, 2014 12:03 PM
To:     Gerald Serdynski
Cc:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        RE: Dover St. apartments

Thanks. jb

From: Gerald Serdynski [mailto:serdynskie@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 11:05 AM 
To: Bohl, James; jpperez@Milwaukee.gov; Bauman, Robert; Kovac, Nik 
Subject: Dover St. apartments

Hello,
My name is Ellen Serdynski. I live at 2620 S Howell Ave. I am completely against 
building these apartments on the Dover St. school site. I feel it would be an ugly 
addition to the neighborhood. Also it definitely would affect the parking issue 
which is already bad. My husband and I have lived here for almost 50 years and 
feel this school could be put to a better use.
 
Sincerely,
Mr. & Mrs Gerald Serdynski
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